November 1, 2022
Board report

Child Care update: The month of October is a fun one. The ladies sure out did themselves with
their Halloween art, decorations, music and lessons.

I myself took advantage of the Professional Development days and participated in the
Conscious Discipline workshop. | gained knowledge and fresh ideas. | actually took advantage of
their comfort board idea. | had the parent send pictures of the family and pets. The teacher
took those and made a flip chart with the pictures and when ever the infant was sad or upset,
they would show him the pictures. The teacher and parent are working together to come up
with more ideas.

| did my first quarterly report for the Stabilization Grant and would like to give thanks to Crystal
Tailfeathers for providing me with the information. She was great. She is now in the process of

looking over the Innovation Grant before it is sighed and turned in.

The most important is the children are thriving and enjoying their time with us.

There was a Willie Nelson who refused to get in the picture, a baby llama and werewolf that
just wasn’t having it.



